
Starting March 19, 2020 clinical services will be permitted to allow resident staff to be 
part of the care team that cares for PUI and or positives. This should be under the 
following guidelines: 
- Attending Supervision is mandatory for all resident activity 
- It is recommended that there be as limited a number of personnel in contact 
with PUI or positives thus limiting this to the senior most possible residents as feasible 
would be safest 
- Attendings will continue to be the lead care providers for these patients and 
residents will be essentially supportive staff. 
- If your residents need training/ retraining in donning and doffing of PPE they 
should contact Infection control at Extn: 3923 to schedule the same. 
 
Please contact the Office of Academic Affairs for any questions 


